
Bartlett Jackson Transfer Committee Meeting 
Meeting Minutes: December 20, 2018 
Attendance: Chairman Gene Chandler, Bartlett Selectman David Patch, Jackson 
Selectman Bob Thompson, Jackson Selectman John Allen, Jackson Selectman Dick 
Bennett 
Absent: Bartlett Selectman Vicki Garland 
 
Meeting opened at 04:30 PM. 
 
The following was discussed: 

1.) Discussed expiration of agreement between the towns which expired in 2015. 
Decided to meet in January and extend the agreement to 2020 which was the year 
it would have been extended to had we done so in 2015. 

2.) Alerted Jackson to the fact that their construction debris container was not 
useable. North Conway Incinerator has one for them until they decide what to do. 

3.) Discussion re: placement of containers. Decided to see if we couldn’t use them 
temporarily where they are as it would be easier to move them in the spring. Burr 
Phillips, Civil Engineer, advises placing boards under them for the winter. Burr 
will go up during the rain and have Don Miller, Supervisor, dig a couple of holes 
so Burr can check the water level. 

4.) Burr will urge Mike Laramie, plumber, to get on the fixing of the vent pipe in the 
building. Going to vent it out the side thus eliminating the problem of the snow 
taking it out again. 

5.) Travis Chick, Bartlett Road Agent, will get us a price on reclaiming the road.  
 
Meeting ended at 05:05 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Chairman Gene Chandler 


